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Our meeting this month was the day after the death of Queen Elizabeth II, so we were all in a 
very sombre mood but decided to go ahead with our meeting.  We expressed our sadness over 
her death and reminisced over memories from her long reign. 
 
Topics of interest that we discussed were the milk protest; the breaking down of the Royal 
Navy's new flagship; an off-grid lighting solution being developed by a Scottish/Durham 
company mainly for businesses; alternative energy; and a beggar spotted in Barney. 
 
We had a very extensive debate about the possibility of renationalising utility companies. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Friday14th October 10.15am at Andalucia's.  We have chosen the 
topic: "Begging”.  If you would like to join us, please give me a ring. 
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